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The Fair Oaks Health Center celebrated 
one year of caring for the community last 
month, with a health fair that drew over 100 
community members. Elected officials 
spoke at the event where residents had a 
chance to win healthy prizes like kids' bikes 
and other sporting equipment. Kids enjoyed 
face painting, balloon animals, and games. 
Attendees could also see the inside of an 
ambulance, try healthy food, check out the 
garden, and learn more about other 
programs in their community. 

Health Center Anniversary! 
 

North Fair Oaks Community Council. Join 
us the fourth Thursday of each month at the 
Fair Oaks Community Center! 

Welcome! 

Supervisor 
Slocum welcomes 
Mary Martinez & 
Ever Rodriguez, 
newly appointed 
members to the 
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This summer, the Department of Public Works will widen sidewalks and 
make a more bicycle friendly roadway along Semicircular Road. Funded 
by a One Bay Area Grant for Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvements, this 
project is a direct result of the North Fair Oaks Community Plan which 
calls for improvements of pedestrian facilities and bicycle connectivity. 
Changes along Semicircular Road include: 
 

 Widening of about 2,000 feet of sidewalk along Semicircular 
Road by two feet  

 Installation of state of the art traffic loop detectors tuned to detect 
bicycles at four intersections: Middlefield Road & Fifth Avenue, 
Fifth Avenue & Waverly Avenue, Middlefield Road & Semicircular 
Road, and Middlefield Road & Eighth Avenue 

 Installation of “sharrow” markings on Semicircular Road to make 
drivers aware of the potential for bicyclists along Semicircular Rd. 

 
Construction on Semicircular Road is scheduled for summer 2015. Bids 
for construction are due April 23, 2015, and the project will be awarded to 
a contractor on May 19, 2015. See the roadway design below: 
 

10am – 12 noon 
Friendship Park Anniversary  

Huntington & Dumbarton 
 

6pm – 10pm 
Movie Night at Flood Park 

215 Bay Road, Menlo Park 
 

9am – 12 noon 
NFO Clean-up Event 

Fair Oaks Community Center 
 

10am – 2pm 
NFO Bike Rodeo 

Fair Oaks Community Center 
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 Proposals from consultants for design and traffic analysis 

will be reviewed in April, with a final selection by May 2015. 

 Linda Lopez and Dale Miller from the NFO Community Council are 

participating on the selection committee for the design consultant team. 

 87 business owner interviews were completed along Middlefield Road 

and a survey for property owners will go out in April. Results will be 

shared in June 2015. 
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UPDATE: Middlefield Road Redesign 


